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Fife Council – 2nd December, 2021

“Council
a)      notes the proposed Scottish Government Health & Wellbeing Survey
b)     notes the controversial and inappropriate nature of some of the questions therein
c)      notes that at least one other council has declined to use this survey on the grounds that other pre-existing surveys render it unnecessary
d)     agrees to postpone Fife Council’s participation in the survey until the Education  and Children Services Sub-Committee can consider a report on the survey covering the following matters 
1)     why this survey is necessary in Fife
2)     what questions will be asked of which year groups in schools
3)     who will see any data collected
4)     what use will be made of that data
5)     what data protection measures will be in place”

